
FES August 2025 School Board Update 
 
 
 
PBIS at FES 

The FES PBIS Team has been meeting this summer to plan some changes and improvements to our 

PBIS program for the upcoming school year. The team has been looking at how we can better track 

and use student behavior data, how we can better recognize and reward students who make 

positive behavior choices, and help students who are struggling with behavior. 

 

 

Staffing 

We are continuing to finalize our staffing for the upcoming school year for both teachers and educational 

assistants. 

 

 

Thank You 

A huge thank you goes out to our custodians for all their hard work preparing the school building and 

grounds for a new school year.  The floors and walls are shining and ready for our students to return. 

 


